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, 

I am writing to you today in relation to the Airspace Change Proposal (ACP) titled ‘‘UAS BVLOS in Segregated 
Airspace (Oban-Isle of Mull-Coll) (ACP-2020-099)”. Following on from the Assessment Meeting, you have conducted 
targeted stakeholder engagement and you have provided evidence of your engagement in a Summary Report. My 
colleagues and I have reviewed your ACP and associated documents  today.  

We felt the complex  structure and managment processes  developed potentially suggest a well formed proposal to 
address the your initial requirement. Unfortunately, on the basis of the evidence provided, we are not satisfied that
the the requirements of the TDA process for the effective engagement has been met. It is evident that during the
initial engagement, Skyports Ltd considered and responded to the feedback received from stakeholders, however 
inadequate (or insufficient) time was given to stakeholders to allow an appropriate consideration of the revised 
proposal.  In addition, we cannot adequately assess the effect to key stakeholders in an area already impacted by 
Temporary Danger Areas. For this reason, the decision has been to decline the request for a Temporary Danger Area 
complex in relation to ACP-2020-099. At this stage if you would wish to proceed with this proposal, we feel it would
be beneficial to conduct a further period of defined engagement. This should allow enough time to present the
revised plan to all identified stakeholders in order to understand the final position from key stakeholders including
Glenforsa airfield and those within the general aviation community. 

I appreciate this may be disappointing news but please do not hesitate to contact us for advice on moving this 
application forward.

Regards

Principal Airspace Regulator 
Civil Aviation Authority

Tel: 

Follow us on Twitter: @UK CAA 

Please consider the environment. Think before printing this email. 

Due to the Covid-19 outbreak and in line with Government guidance, our staff are working from home and our 
offices are not currently open to walk-in visitors. 

You can help us through this unprecedented time by not communicating with us via traditional post as far as 
possible. Instead, please email us and do not contact us by post until further notice. If you send any documents 
by post rather than by email, please also send copies of the relevant documents by email at the same time.

Note that all documents should be sent to us electronically.

Please see our  guidance relating to COVID-19 for more information.




